
Hi Yacht Clubbers, 

     I trust everyone has had a great boating time this summer. 
Despite a soggy spring, the summer has dried out for some 
beautiful days. It even gave us some wonderful weather for 
Cocktails on the Dock as well as our Regatta which also included 
strong winds (for a change!). The rest of the Regatta was       
outstanding as well thanks to strong efforts by the Land and  
Racing Committees.  Everyone's hard work really paid off. 
Thanks also to Rich Thabit and the Membership Committee.  
They're hard at working keeping our group in the spotlight. 

     A very interesting presentation on June 8th was enjoyed by all 
who attended.  Sarah Wassberg Johnson of the Hudson River 
Maritime Museum spoke about the "Lost Lighthouses of the 
Hudson.   Chuck Manley, our  Education Chairperson, is plan-
ning on more great programs to keep our meetings interesting.   
Hopefully you'll all be able to attend.  

     It's hard to think our boating season will be soon ending. We 
had great time out for our Labor Day Raft-Up and Potluck BBQ. 
Chuck Manley is also planning a short fall cruise perhaps to    
Nyack and/or Shattemuc.  Stay tuned for details. 

Keep on cruising! 

Chuck  
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Upcoming Events 



Yacht clubbers enjoyed a spectacular brunch and a mountain view of Ramapo Valley  
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     On June 8, 2019, Sarah Wassberg Johnson, director of    

education at the Hudson River Maritime Museum, presented an    

interesting lecture on the òLost Lighthousesó that once guided 

boats safely along the sometimes treacherous Hudson River.  

Over the years, both men and women have served as lighthouse 

keepers. Coxsakie, Crossover Dike, Danskammer Point, Esopus  

Island, Rockland Lake, and Stuyvesant are lost. With the opening 

of the Erie Canal, commercial shipping by boat increased up and down the Hudson. A 

need to build more lighthouses was created to deal with the larger volume of boat    

traffic.  However in later years, the development of railways displaced much of the boat 

traffic on the Hudson River. Trains proved to be faster and could run year round. Over 

time, lighter boat traffic and advanced nautical technology has contributed to the need 

for fewer lighthouses. Some have been destroyed by extreme weather conditions;    

others have been decommissioned, or fell apart from disrepair. The remaining light-

houses that dot the Hudson River are as follows: Athens, Saugerties, Rondout, Esopus 

Meadow, Stony Point, Sleepy Hollow, and Little Red. Tours are available to several of 

these lighthouses.  Some of them have been converted to bed and breakfasts or have 

historical status. They are a welcoming sight along the picturesque Hudson River.  

Contributed by Rita Cohen  

Photograph of Rondout lighthouse by Sharon Woll  

 

 

 
Execution Rock Lighthouse is located in the Long Island 

Sound between New Rochelle and Sands Point. To learn how 

the lighthouse is being maintained check out the website 

below 

 

 

https://www.nytimes.com/2014/08/22/nyregion/to-the-lighthouse-with-toolboxes-and-bulbs.html  
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Contributed by Nancy DeVries  

https://www.nytimes.com/2014/08/22/nyregion/to-the-lighthouse-with-toolboxes-and-bulbs.html
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The wind was brisk, the sky was blue, the sun was warm and the food was delicious. We had two days 

of spectacular racing on Haverstraw Bay.  

We thank the Merberg family for their support in honor of Lorraine and Donald Merberg.  
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Spinnakers Flying  

Award Ceremony 

After the regatta was over a well deserved rest 

The Lori Joseph Award for the best HCYC racer is awarded to the  captain of  Raptor 

Best BBQ 

Great weekend for racing 
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